
June 27

Our Easter Bingo evening is
fast approaching! Join us at
Harewood Village Hall on the
4th of April from 4:30pm.
We will have games, our hamper raffle, hotdogs, sweets and a bar.
This event is a family favourite and last year we had a big turnout
-Please book early to avoid disappointment, places are be limited!

WhatsApp Private group at https://www.facebook.com/groups/harewoodschool/

PTA public page at https://www.facebook.com/harewoodprimaryPTA

pta@harewood.leeds.sch.uk          www.pta-events.co.uk/harewoodpta/

Thursday 20th March.................Bun Sale Class 2 
Friday 28th March......................Mother's Day Sale
Friday 4th April..........................Easter Bingo
Friday 27th June..........................PTA Summer Fair

Using Easyfundraising for your online shopping, you can raise funds for school and it won’t cost you a penny! With over 3000
participating businesses to choose from, including Amazon and many supermarkets, fashion retailers, flights and holiday booking sites
- who will donate a fraction from qualifying orders. Joining is easy, just visit www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/harewoodsch/

Or text 07853941217

Summer Fair

Save the Date

The Spring and Summer terms are busy times for our
PTA, please save the dates and join us for the events
coming up. Thank you for your support!

As usual, we are collecting donations
of chocolate Easter eggs for the
tombola, thank you for your help
with this as the children absolutely
love it! Eggs of any size are welcome,
please leave at the school office.

Summer might seem far away but the nicer weather and
long evenings are just around the corner! In preparation for
our Summer Fair we would like to start gathering our
sponsors and sourcing some amazing raffle prizes.

Please let us know if you or your businesses would like to
sponsor a stall or advertise in our website. Can you donate
a voucher, hamper, tickets to local attractions, class passes
or something similar? Remember we are all PTA, working
together for the benefit of our children.

                              Our PTA Mother’s Day sale is on
again this year, with a surprise gift prepared by the
children to take home on Friday the 28th of March.
If you wish to order, please choose one item per
child as every gift is unique... it will be worth it.

Available now at 
www.pta-events.co.uk/harewoodpta/
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Chocolate Eggs donation


